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The text of a letter dated 18 September 1991 which the Director General 
has received from the delegate of Senegal is reproduced below for the 
information of delegates. 

"In the name of the delegation of Senegal, I have the honour to 
request authorization to exercise the right to vote, in view of the 
fact that the non-payment of a minimum net amount of US $2672 is a 
matter beyond our control (document GC(XXXV)/INF/303 of 
16 September 1991). 

"In fact, all the necessary arrangements had already been made by 
the competent Senegalese authorities to pay the minimum net amount of 
US $7000 indicated to ug in your correspondence. However, through an 
unfortunate error, the amount transferred by Senegal to the Agency's 
account, US $4352.33, was US $2672 short of the amount originally due. 

"I can assure you that the necessary steps have already been taken 
to transfer the balance of US $2672 very soon, if possible before the 
end of the Conference."2/ 

*/ It is suggested that, pursuant to Rule 42(b) of the Conference's Rules 
of Procedure and in line with past practice, this request be referred 
to the General Committee for consideration. 
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